
Liverpool Street School  
 

 

As the calendar 

pages turn to 

another month 

the staff and 

students of Liverpool Street are preparing for 

their March Break. The winter months are often 

filled with below -20 temperatures which 

require students to remain inside during play 

periods.  The daylight hours are now longer and 

the temperatures are starting to warm up –

Spring is just around the corner.  

Winter Carnival 

Our annual Winter Carnival is 

being held this week.  This year 

we have an Olympics 

theme. Thursday and Friday 

are planned multi-age activity 

days; students will be involved in 

outside activities so please have them dress 

appropriately.  If you have any questions please 

contact M. Gauvin or Mrs. Taggart.   

TNB Production 

On Wednesday, February 

28th the students of 

Liverpool Street School will 

be entertained with a TNB 

drama presentation, A Herman’s Tale.  Thanks 

go to the Liverpool Street School Home & 

School Association for supporting this 

wonderful enrichment opportunity for our 

students.  

 

Calithumpians 

The Calithumpians will perform a 

drama presentation on Friday, 

March 2nd.  The title of this 

presentation is Two 

Beavers: A Canada 150 

Initiative.  

Welcome STU & UNB Student Interns 

We have a number of new student interns from 

Saint Thomas University and the University of 

New Brunswick. Liverpool sends a huge 

welcome to these teacher candidates and wish 

them well throughout their weeks with us.   

Cooperating Teacher Teacher Candidate 

Mrs. Tapley  Miss Simard 

Miss Archibald  Miss VanSnick  

Mr. Burrell  Miss Dingman  

Madame Allison  Miss Gaudet  

Madame Gorman  Miss Dempsey 

Madame McInnis  M. McLean 

 

Crazy Hair Day 

We will be holding a Crazy Hair 

Day on Friday, March 16th.  

Any student who would like to 

come to school with ‘crazy’ 

hair can do so for $1.  The 
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money raised will go towards the grade five 

year end trip to Saint John.  

Breakfast Club 

Please remember the Boys & Girls 

Club is open each morning at 7:45 

am for any student who 

wishes to have breakfast.  If 

your son or daughter is 

interested please drop by the 

office and pick up a registration form.   

Additional Professional Learning Days 

There will be no classes for students on 

Tuesday, March 27th.  Teachers 

and support staff will be 

involved in Professional 

Learning on this date.  

Easter Holidays  

Schools will be closed on Friday, 

March 30th and on Monday, April 

2nd for Good Friday and Easter 

Monday.  Classes will resume 

on Tuesday, April 3rd.    

Wonderful Wednesdays 

Plans are well underway for 

our Wonderful Wednesday 

Enrichment activity on  

Wednesdays beginning on 

April 11th.  The consecutive 

dates are: April 18th, April 25th and May 2nd.  

This is a multi-age enrichment opportunity for 

our students.  Activities planned to date 

include:  Art Club, Archery (in the Industrial 

Park), Scrapbooking, Step-by-Step Drawing, and 

Bird Houses.  If you are interested in offering 

your expertise please call the school and talk to 

a member of the administration.   

March Break  

There will be no classes for 

students from Monday, 

March 5th – Friday, March 

9th.  Classes will resume on 

Monday, March 12th.   

Spring Ahead 

Just a reminder that 

time changes on 

Sunday, March 11th at 

midnight.  Please turn 

your clocks AHEAD one hour.   

 

 
Important Dates to Remember  

March 5th – 9th: March Break (no 

classes for students)  

March 11th – Clocks ‘spring’ ahead 

one hour  

March 12th – Classes resume after 

March Break  

March 12th – Roland Bibeau 

Presentation 1:00 pm  

March 17th – St. Patrick’s Day  

March 20th – First Day of Spring 

March 27th – Professional Learning 

for staff: NO classes today!  

March 30th – Schools Closed for 

Good Friday  

April 2nd – Easter Monday schools 

closed today  

  


